FHALDIA
\ PETROCHEMICALS LTD

To:

M/s Labdhi International
807,Samedh
Pachvati,C G Road
Ahmedabad

Congratulations

Dear Mr Doshi,

The month of February 2001 has been a month of
wonderful achievement on your part. I on behalf of the whole HPL
community take this opportunity to congratulate you and your spirited
team whose endless effort has made this all possible. HPL fonestly |
wish that you grow more and more and continue to maintain such

consistency in the months to come

g
Date 10/03/2001 Sankar Banerjee |
(Vice President —Marketing) |




